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DIOCESAN CIRCULAR Number 1, Series of 2025 
 
To: All Clergy, Religious, and Lay Faithful 
From: Sub-Commission on Vocations 
Re: Pro-Seminario Visitations for February to May 2025 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
In line with our modified Pro-Seminario Sunday program, we are pleased to announce the schedule of 
seminary visitations for the months of February to May 2025. 

 

Dates 
 

Saint Gregory 
the Great Seminary 

 

Mater Salutis 
College Seminary 

 

Harong kan 
Marahay na Pastor 

 

2 February 2025 
 

Saint Michael 
the Archangel Parish 

Oas, Albay 
 

Saints Joachim 
and Anne Parish 
Malinao, Albay 

 

Saint James 
the Greater Parish 

Libon, Albay 
 

2 March 2025 
 

Saint Anthony 
of Padua Parish 

San Antonio, Tabaco City 
 

Saint Vincent Ferrer Parish 
Mauraro, Guinobatan, Albay 

 

Saint Nicholas 
of Tolentino Parish 

Estancia, Malinao, Albay 
 

6 April 2025 
 

Our Lady of the Gate Parish 
Daraga, Albay 

 

Saint Jude Thaddeus 
Filipino-Chinese Personal 

Parish and Diocesan Shrine 
Lapu-Lapu Street, Legazpi City 

 

Our Lady of Lourdes 
Filipino-Chinese 
Personal Parish 

Tayhi, Tabaco City 
 

4 May 2025 
 

Saint John 
Nepomucene Parish 
Bonga, Bacacay, Albay 

 

Saint Joseph 
the Worker Parish 

Banquerohan, Legazpi City 
 

Saint John the Baptist Parish 
Jovellar, Albay 

 

Reminders: 
1. Advance Announcement: Kindly announce the scheduled visitation at least one Sunday prior to the visit to 

prepare the parish community. 
2. Coordination: If a seminary cannot proceed with the visit as scheduled or if the parish is not ready to receive 

them, coordination between the seminary and the parish is needed to reschedule the visit. 
3. Special Collections: Special envelopes will be provided for direct donations to the visiting seminary. 

Seminarians will distribute and collect these envelopes during the visit. Donations can also be made to the 
Diocesan Vocations Office through their GCash account: 09166947315, under Rev. Fr. Edcel Lucila,            
the Vocations Director. 

4. Unvisited Parishes: Parishes not visited on these Sundays are still requested to remit their collections to the 
Chancery to ensure all three seminaries receive support. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and continued commitment to fostering priestly vocations. 
 
 

In the PEACE that binds us all, 
 
 
 

+ JOEL Z. BAYLON, D.D. 
Bishop of Legazpi 

By mandate of His Excellency,  
The Bishop of Legazpi: 
 
             
Fr. Gem Norries S. Penetrante, T.O.Carm. 
Chancellor 

Please keep on file 
25 January 2025 
The Conversion of Saint Paul 


